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From: Accounts 
Sent: 05 May 2021 11:17 
To: Helen Webster 
Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0960/AGRP - Linglands Farm 

Hi Helen 

Please see revised site location plan attached. 

Regards, 

Richard (Accounts) 

Follow us on Facebook 
https://normanandgray.co.uk/ 

LTD
Norman and Gray Ltd 
Unit 1 
Malton Road Business Park 
Pickering 
YO18 7JW 
T: 01751 472231 

CONFIDENTIALITY: This message is private. If you have received it in error, please notify us and remove 
it from your system. Any unauthorised disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited. We may monitor email 
traffic data and the content of emails for the purposes of security and staff training. WARNING: Internet 
email is not a secure medium, please consider this when deciding whether to send information by email. 
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You should check this email and attachments for viruses. You open any attachments at your own risk. 
CYBERCRIME ALERT: Bank Details. Please be aware that there is a significant risk posed by cyber fraud, 
specifically affecting email accounts and bank account details. PLEASE NOTE that our bank account 
details WILL NOT change during the course of a transaction, and we will NOT change our bank details via 
email. If in any doubt, Please check account details with us in person. We will not accept responsibility if 
you transfer money into an incorrect account. 

From: Helen Webster 
Sent: 30 April 2021 18:29 
To: Accounts 
Subject: NYM/2020/0960/AGRP ‐ Linglands Farm 
Importance: High 

Hello Sarah and Richard 

I have finished my recommendation for the above – which is based on Sam’s assurance that the building 
can be constructed on the site clearing without the removal of any further trees.  

I am hopeful that my last request for clarification is easily dealt with but in collating the plans for 
consideration by my seniors, I believe the amended red line is too small in comparison to the dimensions 
included on the proposed elevations/plan – by my reckoning the redline is approximately 15m by 21m, yet 
the elevation plan proposes 27.4m by 21.3m. I have attached the recently amended red line and attached 
my own plan with the measurements included to try and let you see my thoughts. When I overlayed the 
aerial photograph, I am also worried that there might be conflict with trees – aerial photo also attached. 

To avoid a similar situation occurring as happened with the other new buildings, I think we need a revised 
red line plan to match the scale of the plans (i.e. 27.4m by 21.3m building). I appreciate that the aerial 
picture might not be up-to-date so provided Sam is correct in that no further tree loss will take place – I can 
add a condition to reinforce that and hopefully bring the matter to a conclusion. 

I’ll be back at my desk on Tuesday morning – please do not hesitate to call if you would like to discuss the 
matter. 

Kind regards 
Helen 

Miss Helen Webster 
Planning Officer, Development Management 

North York Moors National Park Authority 
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, YORK, YO62 5BP 
t: 01439 772700   
e: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk   
w: www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 

Normal Working Hours: 
Tue to Fri  -  9am to 5pm 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of 
the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named 
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